
 

 

 

VALENTINES 
FOR THE 
PATIENTS  

@ ST. JUDE’S 
HOSPITAL:  

A  B.A.N.D.I.T.S. 
SERVICE 
PROJECT 

THE B.A.N.D.I.T.S. WILL BE CREATING AND 

MAILING VALENTINES TO THE CHILDREN WHO 

ARE PATIENTS AT ST. JUDE’S HOSPITAL.   

WE ARE ASKING EVERYONE TO DONATE 

VALENTINES TO THE B.A.N.D.I.T.S. AT 

TW HUNTER ON OR BEFORE:  

JANUARY 30TH, 2019. 
c/o GUIDANCE OFFICE 

FOR INFO CALL MR. CLAIBORNE 

@ 

615-822-4720 EXT. 21211 

bryan.claiborne@sumnerschools.org 


